
 

 

If you know of any dates that will not work for the 

June ministry schedule, message me by May 22. I 

know how busy the summer gets...if you know of 

other dates, let me know as well. 

 

Also, I will only be posting the monthly schedule on 

our Facebook page and continue on the website as 

well as paper copies will be available on the table 

and attached to the ministry bulletin board each 

month. The bulletin will also continue showing each 

ministry like normal.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Kim 

 


